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Gautho, Julia

From: Bobby Barwick <bobby@cyclesport.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 2:49 PM
To: City Council
Subject: General fund dollars to support Capitola pump track

Dear Mayor and Council Members. 
 
I am writing to you today to ask to include in your fiscal budget for 2024/2025 the renovation of the family 
cycling/crossfit pump track located at Mcgregor Drive. 
 
Family Cycling Center/Santa Cruz Cycle Sport and Crossfit donated $10,000 at the original build out 
which included maintenance over the course of life of the pump track. To date Alex Fowler and Action 
Sports Construction have maintained the track. It is time for the evolution of the track to be paved and 
have lower maintenance costs. 
 
Santa Cruz Cycle Sport (formery Family Cycling Center) has been a staple to the Capitola community for 
over 35 years now. We have helped with numerous donations for the Capitola Junior Guard program over 
the years. We have helped with special events like the Begonia festival, open streets, Jay Race, and much 
more. 
 
Our ask is for Capitola to keep cycling supported in our community by rebuilding a better and safer pump 
track for young and older riders by including the pump track into the budget for renovation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Bobby Barwick 
Sales Manager 
Santa Cruz Cycle Sport 
831-475-3883 


